
SEXUAL HARASSMENT 
PREVENTION TRAINING

Effective January 1, 2019, California employers with 5 or more employees must
provide 1 hour of sexual harassment prevention training to non-managerial
employees, and 2 hours of similar training to managerial employees within the
first 6 months of employment.  Both types of employees must complete this
mandatory training by January 1, 2020.  After that, employees will be required to
receive training every two years, in accordance with the law.
 
The Valley Sierra SBDC is pleased to announce that certified trainer Steve
Keyzers, SPHR, SHRM-SCP will be joining us on September 12, 2019 to offer both
the 1 hour non-managerial, and the 2 hour managerial training programs.
 
 
 
 

Non-Managerial
Training

September 12, 2019
1PM-2PM

$15 Early Bird
(ends 9/6)

$20 Regular
 

Managerial
Training

September 12, 2019
3PM-5PM

$40 Early Bird
(ends 9/6)

$55 Regular
 

Acknowledgment of
Completion

Participants will receive
documentation upon

completion of the course
and passing of the exam

THE VALLEY SIERRA SMALL BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT CENTER IS FUNDED IN PART THROUGH A SUBCONTRACT BETWEEN
OPPORTUNITY STANISLAUS AND THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, MERCED UNDER THE CURRENT COOPERATIVE

AGREEMENT WITH THE U.S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION.  REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS FOR PERSONS WITH
THE DISABILITIES OR LIMITED ENGLISH PROFICIENCY WILL BE MADE IF REQUESTED AT LEAST TWO WEEKS IN ADVANCE

CONTACT INFO@VALLEYSIERRASBDC.COM

Click Here to Register or 
Visit: https://bit.ly/2KQzs1w

OAKDALE

Gene Bianchi Community
Center 110 South Second

Avenue, Oakdale

https://bit.ly/2KQzs1w

